1600 Chestnut Street #404, Philadelphia, PA 863-430-5139 Jaleel.osbey@temple.edu

26 February 2024

Dear Kenneth Donovan, DPM,

With the most gratitude that I can gather, I want to say that I am so grateful to receive the James F. Donovan, DPM Memorial \$2,000 Scholarship. I recently began here at Temple University and it has definitely been a drastic and fast change of pace moving here from Florida. This scholarship is such a blessing to receive and I apologize for the late acknowledgement, I did not catch the email during the busy weeks of exams until shortly after being informed of being awarded. Your contributions to this school are what is allowing quite a few of us future DPMs to do what we love and it is appreciated so much. I recently started looking for a side job or a work-study position and this scholarship came around the time of my search, so this was a blessing indeed. I have been interested in Podiatry for 4 years prior to ever applying so this feels like a life line to continue pursuing my goals and dreams, I cannot say thank you enough. I can assure you that the usage and effort will emulate that of what your Father upheld.

May you and your family be continually blessed and thank you again for all that you do. If you are ever in town I would love to meet you and maybe have lunch. I am a vegetarian but I know some great places, I am converting all of my friends to vegans.

Sincerely and with Prayers,

Ja'Leel Osbey 2027 Temple University DPM Candidate Jaleel.osbey@temple.edu

